

Dear Sir/Madam.

My name is Edmund Sanchez and I am the current owner and operator of a small neighborhood restaurant named Tapsliog Bistro located at 819 W. Hamilton Avenue; Campbell, CA 95008 with a current Beer and Wine license. We have been in operation and serving happy customers since January 2013. I am in good standing with the city of Campbell with zero deficiencies to date. Roughly 60% of my customers are regular customers. We pride ourselves on providing a homelike environment to many families and friends.

I am seeking to permission to obtain a Beer and Wine "41" Eating Place license to enable me to serve at my new location with a targeted opening date of April 2020. The new location will be at 1998 Homestead Road #121; Santa Clara, CA 95050. My current plans are to be open for breakfast and brunch Monday-Sunday between 8:00 am-3:00 pm. There is no intention for any live entertainment at any time.

Currently, with your permission, we plan on having a seating capacity of 20-25. At present time, there are 41 parking spaces available for the plaza. There is street parking available as well. Because of our proposed operating hours, it should not create a parking shortage. There are two current eateries in the plaza. One currently operates during dinner time hours (6:00pm-10:30pm) and the other is a fast and casual Pizza restaurant catering to mostly to-go orders.

It is my hope to share our trademark hospitality complete with tasty food and friendly service to the Santa Clara community as we have successfully done at our location in Campbell.

Thank you in advance for your thought and consideration in reviewing my application. I am certain that our new restaurant, Tapsilog Cantina will be a great addition the the City of Santa Clara. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach me directly at my contact information provided below.

Sincerely,

Edmund M. Sanchez
EDNPJ, LLC dba Tapsilog Cantina

408-807-2800 5917 tapsilogbistro@gmail.com